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Coomera to Helensvale Duplication
Pedestrian pathway closure – extension

May 2017

The pedestrian pathway under the rail bridge between Corinda Court and Urangan Court, Helensvale, will remain closed until the end of June 2017 to facilitate track works.  

The path will be reopened to the public when it is safe to do so, with traffic management controls in place to manage pedestrian access for the remainder of the project. 

For the safety of community members and project workers, access around the work zone is restricted. Safety is Queensland Rail’s number one priority.   

Overview of work
	Location
	Dates of work
	Type of work

	Pedestrian pathway between Corinda Court and Urangan Court, Helensvale
	1 May – 30 June 2017

	· [bookmark: _GoBack]Track construction works, requiring:
· Closure of path to public access
· Temporary fencing.

	Alternative pedestrian access to Corinda Court and Urangan Court is available via Ridgevale Drive.

Queensland Rail apologises for any inconvenience and thanks the local community for their continued cooperation during these important works. 



Queensland Rail is duplicating the final section of single track on the Gold Coast line, between Coomera and Helensvale stations. The project involves construction of 8.2 kilometres of track and eight rail bridges, installing overhead electrification and signalling systems, and replacing 3.8 kilometres of timber barrier fencing. 

For more information about the Coomera to Helensvale Duplication, please contact the project team on free call 1800 664 484 (between 9am and 5pm, Monday to Friday), email C2H@qr.com.au or visit queenslandrail.com.au/C2H
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